December 7, 2009

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was opened with the following members present: Mayor Hull, Council member, Rob Smith and town Administrator Simmons.

The treasurer's report was as follows: \$175,085.22

JP Phillips was present from AVW to introduce himself to the Town, and advise the commitment his company has t serving the residents of Keedysville.

Washington County has again offered free Christmas tree recycling to municipalities. Keedysville will be picking up residents trees on January 8th. Trees should be placed curb side free of lights and decoration the night before.

No further business to discuss. Submitted, Amy Simmons Town Administrator